
From: Eric Hsieh
To: phase2ri
Subject: Comments on the RIMPR Oct. 11 Roadmap
Date: Friday, October 21, 2011 10:29:42 AM

Dear CAISO,
 
A123 welcomes the inclusion of a pay-for-performance initiative within the updated RIMPR
roadmap (page 11). The dates for this initiative are currently listed as TBD, conditioned on FERC
action. Since FERC issued a Final Rule on Frequency Regulation Compensation on Thursday October
20, A123 recommends that this initiative be scheduled to comply with the implantation dates
outlined in the rule.
 
Sincerely,
 
Eric Hsieh
Regulatory Affairs Manager
A123 Systems, Inc.
Main 617.778.5700 | Mobile 617.686.0975 | Direct 202.643.2123
ehsieh@a123systems.com
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